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05/06/2019  18:43:352019/2292/P INT I strongly object to this application and it should be rejected on the following grounds:

This property has a close nexus to our property which sits directly adjacent to our house as we are the 

neighbouring property. It will clearly without a doubt, block the natural light to our property; namely the kitchen, 

the basement room and the ground floor bedroom (These are important and integral spaces used on a daily 

basis.) It will have a huge impact on our living space if permission were to be granted.  Furthermore, it will 

block substantial natural light to a total of THREE spaces in our home which will be compromised. Additionally, 

it will make our garden space and patio feel very claustrophobic, very dark, also blocking out substantial 

natural light.  Please note our garden is already a very small garden and the proposed huge boundary wall and 

the height of it will force us to visually be faced with a very heavy, ugly and unpleasant sight and an eyesore 

for us to look at.

I urge those tasked with considering this application to carefully take into account the above submissions.
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